
  Report of the Tax Collector 

As of January 31, 2024 

• January deposits were $20,861.34.  Hebron total payments were $4,195.94. Of that 

amount $3,715.23 was for the current installment, $290.39 was for prior years, interest 

was $142.32 and $48.00 represented lien fees. Lebanon payments were $16,665.40, 

current tax payments of $15,650.79, prior year payments of $670.90, interest of $295.71 

and $48.00 was lien fees. 

 

• Year to date payments were $159,102.41. 
o Hebron: $64,242.62. 
o Lebanon: $94,859.79. 

 
As a point of reference, last year with the same budget, our total collected was 

$144,856.00. 

 

• Liens paid in full will be released in March. 

 

• A combination Delinquent Notice and Notice of Intent to Lien will go out in early April. 
 

• I will not attend the spring meeting of the Connecticut Certified Municipal Collectors 

because I did not include it in the current fiscal year budget. I would like to attend the fall 

so I will submit it for next year’s budget. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Eileen Curtin 

Amston Lake District 

Tax Collector 

     


